
Wednesday, August 26, 2020  

Hello Windsor Families! 

I hope this correspondence finds you personally and professionally well.  This is an important 

reminder for every parent/guardian to please update your contact information in Infinite Campus 

(via the Parent Portal).  I know that technology for some seems daunting, however we are doing 

everything in our power at Windsor, to ensure a smooth transition into our digital learning 

platform (-). In addition, the district is providing various resources and opportunities of learning 

that we would like you to be aware of in a timely manner to support your families.  I am more 

than certain many of you may have questions pertaining to chrome books, attendance, food, and 

the overall status of the 2020-2021 academic year. I would love to invite you to our monthly 

parent & staff town hall meeting called “Tea with Tate” to meet with you and address your 

concerns.  While I cannot promise that I have all the answers, I do promise that your voices will 

be heard as we work together on behalf of your child’s education.  

I am so excited about this school year, and working with you all, to strengthen the relationship 

between our families and our schools. Despite the circumstances, this year will be a dynamic 

year and highly effective school year. Our first meeting will be held on Thursday, September 3rd 

at 6pm. Thereafter, we will meet every first Thursday of the month at 6:00pm.  

Our meeting link and details are below:  

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://zoom.us/j/98936912602?pwd=eU1QK2dEck9sOVE5L01YczRsK0t6dz09 

Meeting ID: 989 3691 2602 

Passcode: d3Zn3e 

Thank you for this opportunity. I look forward to transforming the lives of our students one 

teacher, one keyboard, one goal at a time.  

 

Geron A. Tate 

Assistant Principal, Windsor STEM 

https://zoom.us/j/98936912602?pwd=eU1QK2dEck9sOVE5L01YczRsK0t6dz09

